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What a great Christmas lunch we had. The children looked brilliant in their Christmas 

jumpers and thoroughly enjoyed the festive atmosphere, whilst eating their very tasty 

lunch. 

What a fun show! The children 

thoroughly enjoyed the magic 

created. At one point we even 

had a real fire! 



We hope you all have a wonderful Christmas with friends and family and Santa 
is kind to you! Many thanks for your generosity towards staff and children. We  
look forward to seeing you back, when the Spring Term starts, on Monday 6th 
January 2020. 

The Parish Council are holding this year’s Carols in the Castle event on:  
Saturday 21st December starting at 7.00pm. Could children please arrive at 6.45pm.  
You are all invited to join Mrs Baylis for a fun evening of carol singing, free mince pies & 
a glass of wine or juice. The children do not need to wear school uniform. 

Our stars of the week are  

Chloe, Lottie C, Evie and Jack C. 

Well done to you all.  

Fancy a change? Take along your unwanted Christmas/seasonal jumpers to Eden’s 
Christmas Jumper Swap!  The shop is open daily from 18th—24th December and 
27th—30th December (see times at www.edenproject.com). 


